Annotated bibliography

Primary

"Alcatraz aerial 1 & 2, 1950" c.1950. National Park Service. Accessed January 13 2023. Photo Gallery (U.S. National Park Service) (nps.gov)

A gallery of pictures taken in Alcatraz and of Alcatraz when it was running as a federal prison. This source was used for information on what Alcatraz is like. This source was used in the home page of the website.

CriticalPast. "Last Prisoners Leaving Alcatraz Island. HD Stock Footage." *YouTube*, Video, March 25,1963 https://www.youtube.com/wE. Accessed 13 Jan. 2023. atch?v=OpP5IJeBsh

This source is a saved HD stock footage of a news report of the last few prisoners leaving Alcatraz. This source was used for information on Alcatraz and what it looked like completely empty. This image was used in the Process Paper and Bibliography section of the website.

Edwards, Willard. "Detroit Free Press 20 Aug 1947, Page Page 3." *Newspapers.Com*, https://www.newspapers.com/image/97921769/?clipping_id=25030100&fcfToken=eyJhb GciOiJIUzI1NiIsInR5cCI6IkpXVCJ9.eyJmcmVlLXZpZXctaWQiOjk3OTIxNzY5LCJp YXQiOjE2NzMzNjEzOTEsImV4cCI6MTY3MzQ0Nzc5MX0.cR_fALjeMHXcZ_nSVG EVx_bXg0nhEbt54aCnCMlqt_0. Accessed 10 Jan. 2023.

A news article from the time period that Alcatraz was running as a federal prison. This source was used for information on what type of prisoners stayed there and daily life at Alcatraz.

This source is in the first paragraph of the process paper and in the background and the frontier section of the website.

"Firsthand account of a released prisoner about life in Alcatraz" 26 December 1937

Newspapers. Com Accessed 13 Jan. 2023.

https://www.newspapers.com/image/370215750/?clipping_id=25029891&fcfToken=eyJh bGciOiJIUzI1NiIsInR5cCI6IkpXVCJ9.eyJmcmVlLXZpZXctaWQiOjM3MDIxNTc1MC wiaWF0IjoxNjczNjA3MjE0LCJleHAiOjE2NzM2OTM2MTR9.5IKrl4oLS5VJdj3fBzVD TwddQiEk_oJaMG28mgV16ao.

This image is from a news article of a released prisoner's perspective of what alcatraz was like. This image was used for information on what Alcatraz was like for prisoners. This image was used in the timeline section of the website.

"Image showing escape route of convicts from Alcatraz in 1937." 20, December 1937.

Newspapers.com. Accessed 13 Jan. 2023.

https://www.newspapers.com/image/441250862/?clipping_id=25029820&fcfToken=eyJh bGciOiJIUzI1NiIsInR5cCI6IkpXVCJ9.eyJmcmVlLXZpZXctaWQiOjQ0MTI1MDg2Mi wiaWF0IjoxNjczNTg5MTA2LCJleHAiOjE2NzM2NzU1MDZ9.SbrJ0IEoad1gq8AezIFA z0OSLEfKsCWjipzkY2BuwSY.

This image is from a news article from the time period that Alcatraz was running as a federal prison and the successful escape happened. This image was used for information on what the escape route of prisoners that escaped was. This image was used in the importance section of the website

"Photos of young and old Robert Stroud taken from prison." n.d Federal Bureau of prisons.

Accessed 10 Jan. 2023. https://www.bop.gov/about/history/alcatraz.jsp

This image is from a government run website on the history of Alcatraz and on the prisoners that stayed there. This image was used for information on what Alcatraz was like and the history with it. This image was used in the background section of the website.

"Photo of three cell tiers in the main cell block in Alcatraz, 1956." March 17, 1956.

Newspapers.Com Accessed 13 Jan. 2023.

https://www.newspapers.com/image/188588490/?clipping_id=25030243&fcfToken=eyJh bGciOiJIUzI1NiIsInR5cCI6IkpXVCJ9.eyJmcmVlLXZpZXctaWQiOjE4ODU4ODQ5M CwiaWF0IjoxNjczNjA2OTIzLCJleHAiOjE2NzM2OTMzMjN9.cFRmMs0nZJa7dIKdgIs rNrkKPZ9-THJOR8gAby7y91E. Accessed 13 Jan. 2023

An image from news article from the time period that Alcatraz was running as a federal prison. This source was used for information on the high the security is. This source is in the influence section of the website.

"The San Bernardino County Sun 29 Apr 1936, Page Page 4."

Newspapers.Com,

https://www.newspapers.com/image/49280317/?fcfToken=eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiIsInR5cC I6IkpXVCJ9.eyJmcmVlLXZpZXctaWQiOjQ5MjgwMzE3LCJpYXQiOjE2NjM3NjgyNz YsImV4cCI6MTY2Mzg1NDY3Nn0.y8EN6QYFw4ZbBBOI4hliRV_2Iq-VRWYe0Pam8 VRV594. Accessed 10 Jan. 2023. A news article from the time period that Alcatraz was running as a federal prison. This source was used for information on how high the security is by giving an example of an attempted escape that ended in death. This source is in the impact section of the website.

Secondary

"Alcatraz." Crime Museum, 6 June 2014,

https://www.crimemuseum.org/crime-library/famous-prisons-incarceration/alcatraz/. Accessed 8 Nov. 2022.

This source is a website article that was used for information on the escapes. This source was used in the influence section of the website.

"Alcatraz Escape." Federal Bureau of Investigation, 8 Aug. 2016,

https://www.fbi.gov/history/famous-cases/alcatraz-escape. Accessed 8 Nov. 2022.

This source is a website article that was used for information on the escapes. This source was used in the first paragraph of the process paper.

BOP: Alcatraz.

https://www.bop.gov/about/history/alcatraz.jsp. Accessed 10 Jan. 2023.

This source is a government run website article. This source gives information of Alcatraz before it was a prison and after, on the escapes, and on Robert Stroud("Bird-Man of Alcatraz"). This source was used in the first paragraph of the process paper and is used in the background, impact, influence and the timeline sections of the website.

Primary

"Photo of Alcatraz taken from the view of California bay." n.d. 4 of Alcatraz most notorious inmates. Accessed 10 Jan. 2023.

https://www.exp1.com/blog/4-of-alcatrazs-most-notorious-inmates/#:~:text=Robert%20S troud%20AKA%20The%20Birdman%20of%20Alcatraz&text=He%20was%20one%20o f%20the,of%20his%20time%20in%20segregation

This image is from a travel blog on some of the most horrendous inmates. This image was used for information on what type of prisoners would stay at Alcatraz. This image was used in the frontier section of the website.

"The last group of inmates walk down Broadway for the last time." n.d. Alcatraz History.

Accessed 10 Jan. 2023.

https://www.alcatrazhistory.com/closing.htm#:~:text=Once%20its%20pending%20closur e%20was,down%20Broadway%20one%20last%20time.

This image is from a website of a gallery of photos and the closing of Alcatraz. This image was used for information on what Alcatraz was like when it closed. This image was used in the impact section of the website.